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Medicaid Electronic Health Records (EHR) 
Incentive Program Attestation Requirements 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Need a KMAP fee-for-service provider number? 
If you are an eligible professional enrolled with a Medicaid managed care organization (MCO) but do 
not have a KMAP fee-for-service provider number, complete the request to apply for Medicaid 
electronic health records (EHR) incentive programs form at https://www.kmap-state-
ks.us/Documents/Content/Forms/EHR/Request_EHR.pdf. Once completed, you will receive a secure 
user name and password to access the KMAP secure website. 
 
Need help? 
If you have questions about this communication, call KMAP account customer service at  
1-800-933-6593 and select option 8. Or call EHR Provider Support at 1-800-933-6593 option 7 or send 
an email to Kansas_EHR_Provider_Support@external.groups.hp.com. 

 
 

 

Background: Providers planning to attest for program year 2013 need to log in to their Kansas Medical 
Assistance Program (KMAP) accounts to verify accessibility by March 25, 2014. This will allow time to 
address any accessibility issues prior to the March 31, 2014, attestation deadline. 
  
 
 What this means to you: If you are an eligible professional, you need an active KMAP number to 

access and attest for the Medicaid EHR Incentive Program. 
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